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Dear Colleague,

Each year as your professional organization, the NASSAU COUNSELORS’ ASSOCIATION provides
an outstanding resource to benefit students and parents at our Spring College Expo. There will be an
extensive array of universities and colleges offering their time and knowledge to support the students and
families of Long Island. We are fortunate that this event will be continuing at Hofstra University for 2024!

The Spring College Expo offers:

e One-to-one conversations with school and program representative
e Experienced counselors to assist in the college search process

With this letter, you will find a “Save the Date” publication and poster detailing this wonderful event. We
ask that you kindly display the enclosed poster and duplicate this informative handout, on your school
website, through your school wide e-mail system and disseminate to your students and parents in
individual meetings or any other creative way that you deem effective in your school! This letter will be
posted on the “Spring College Expo” section of the NCA website to allow for easier reproduction!
Additional promotional material will be updated on the website on an ongoing basis. The attached poster
provides a direct link to the registration page if you would like to promote the fair electronically.

Your assistance in promoting and utilizing this amazing opportunity for students and parents is GREATLY
appreciated. Please check our website at www.nassaucounselors.org for the most updated information.

We look forward to seeing you and your students!

Tuesday, April 162024 // 5:30-8:30PM
Hofstra University,
David S. Mack Sports Complex

Sincerely,
Elizabeth Bartels Ali Barrett Denise Pavone
Expo Co- Chair Expo Co-Chair Expo Coordinator

EBartels@herricks.org ABarrett@syossetschools.org NCA officemanager@gmail.com


https://www.nassaucounselors.org/cal_events/spring-college-expo/

